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May 26, 2024  

 

Opening Hymn 

“The Star-Spangled Banner” – 576 

  
Opening Prayer and Welcome 

 
Scripture Reading 

John 8:32 

 
Sermon 

“Memorial Day 2024” 

Roger Blundell  

 
Sermon Hymn 

“My Country, ’Tis of Thee” – 571 

 
Prayer Requests and Missions Prayer 

 
Closing Hymn 

“America, the Beautiful” – 572 

 

Announcements. 

 Prayer Meeting, this Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 
 Communion next Sunday during the Worship Service. 
 Audio of Pastor Blundell’s sermons are available on the church website.  
 Website: www.fellowship-biblechurch.org. 
 Email address: FBCofStJoe@gmail.com 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

   

 
 

  
 

 

Missionaries 

There is an offering box in the back of the sanctuary. If you are 
led by the Lord to do so, an offering in support of our ministry 
would be appreciated. 


